
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

 
January 7, 2002 

 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, convened into special session 
the 7th day of January, 2002, at 6:38 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2nd 
floor, City Hall, 250 N. 5th Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Harry Butler, 
Dennis Kirtland, Bill McCurry, Janet Terry, Reford Theobold, and President of the Council 
Cindy Enos-Martinez. Councilmember Jim Spehar was absent.  Also present were City 
Clerk Stephanie Tuin and Municipal Judge David Palmer. 
 
Council President Enos-Martinez called the meeting to order. 
 
Councilmember Kirtland moved to go into executive session for discussion of a personnel 
matter under C.R.S. 24-6-402(4)(f)(i) specifically the discussion will be the evaluation of 
the Municipal Judge.  This will be followed by a discussion on the procedure to be used 
for two other evaluations.  Councilmember Terry seconded.  The City Council convened 
into executive session at 6:42 p.m.  
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, CMC 
City Clerk 


